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Kate Van Rol writes follow up for County
Weddings Magazine.
16th December 2022
In a follow up article for County Weddings Magazine, also published across 19 sister titles, Kate Van Rol,
discusses whether current wedding laws are ‘confusing, outdated and restrictive’.

In the first part, (November 2020) Kate discussed the biggest reform proposed to England’s marriage
ceremony law, enabling couples to marry in whatever outdoor location they choose.

In Part II, published December 2022,  Kate considers the findings from Law Commission report in to
marriage laws and the current position of wedding laws.

To read Part I click here.

To read Part II click here.
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